
B. K. BIRLA CENTRE 
FOR EDUCATION 

CIRCULAR TO THE PARENTS(Classes I to XIIl 

B KBC E/PRN /2023-24/04 Date: 16.09.2023 

Dear Parent, 

Greetings from B K Birla Centre For Education, Pune! 

This is to bring to your kind notice that from 19th September 2023 to 23rd September 

2023 students will have a break on account of the Ganesh Festival. However, the school 

office will function normally (8.30 am to 5.30 pm) during the Ganesh Festival holidays 
except on 19th September 2023 . 

Kindly note that the fees for the second term of your ward might be due in the month 

of October 2023 and all the parents who are having term I fees pending are kindly 

requested to clear the first term fees by 23rd September 2023 . (Please Note: If you have 

already paid the first term fees, then kindly ignore it.) 

Wishing all the parents and well-wishers "HAPPY GANESH CHA TURTHI." 

v--
Dr hauhan 
Principal 
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